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Scholarship Recipients Recognized 
ENMU-Ruidoso Foundation Scholarship 
recipients were recognized at the recent 
Scholarship Reception. Pictured from left 
to right: Marcy Bailey, Misty Rodriguez, 
Roman Parra, Erika Jarvis, Christina 
Ponce, Jaylene Pelkey, Tashmira Treas, 
Shanay Scott-Arbuckle, and Anthony 
Mendez. 
 

Adopt-A-Mile Cleanup Nov. 30 
Weather permitting, we will have an Adopt-A-Mile Cleanup day on Thurs-
day, Nov. 30, from 1-4 p.m. The ENMU-Ruidoso Adopt-A-Mile is located 
on Highway 70 at mile marker 261 at the “Y” near K-Bobs. All students, 
faculty, staff and friends of the College are invited join in helping. Please 
sign up here. If you have questions see Director of Learning Commons & 
Distance Education Miriam Maske. 
 

Join the College in the Festival of Lights Parade Dec. 2 
The Ruidoso Valley Chamber of Commerce will host the Christ-
mas Parade Saturday, Dec. 2, at 5:30 p.m. Beautifully lit and fan-
tastically festive, the Festival of Lights Parade brings friends and 
family together for an evening of twinkling lights and together-
ness in the winter wonderland of Ruidoso. The theme this year is 
Songs of Christmas so get your creativity flowing and sign-up by 
emailing Olivia to walk in the parade with ENMU-Ruidoso!  
 

Foundation Scholarship Applications for Spring Semester Due Jan. 10 
Students enrolled in for-credit or community education (non-credit) classes who meet 
any of the following criteria may be eligible to receive an ENMU-Ruidoso Foundation 
Scholarship: traditional-aged (recent HS graduate), nontraditional-aged, degree-
seeking, single parent, enrolled full-time, Lincoln Co. resident, Mescalero resident, 
graduate of Hondo or Ruidoso high schools, enrolled in art classes or community choir, 
low income, parent of dependent children, interested in title insurance industry, or the 
first in your family to attend college. For more information call 575-315-1216 or email 
Foundation Director Rochelle Lentschke. Applications are available in the Foundation 
Office.  
 

New Artwork Recently Installed on Campus 
The College used Art in Public Places (AIPP) program funds of the New Mexico Arts 
Department of Cultural Affairs to purchase two pieces of artwork. Both are displayed 
near the front desk 
and are acrylic and 
oil pastel on canvas 
by Jerry Brown. 
One is titled “We 
are still here” and 
the other pictured 
here is 
“Community.”  

Upcoming Events 
November 
22 Wednesday 
 College Closed 
23 Thursday 
 Happy Thanksgiving 
 College Closed 
24 Friday 
 College Closed 
26 Sunday 
 Community Choir performing, 

Inn of the Mountain Gods 
Christmas Tree Lighting, 6p 

27 Monday 
 PTK Meeting, Learning      

Commons, FREE PIZZA, 5p 
28 Tuesday 
 CFLC, Rm226, 1:30-3:30p 
29 Wednesday 
 Board of Realtors, Member-

ship Meeting, Rm201, 8a-1p 
30 Thursday 
 Adopt-A-Mile Clean-up, Hwy 

70 Mile Marker 261, 1-4p 
December 
1 Friday 
 Student Art Sale & Show     

Reception, Learning           
Commons, 4:30p 

2 Saturday 
 Christmas Parade, Midtown, 

5:30p 
3 Sunday 
 Community Choir Performing, 

Downshift Brewery Christmas 
Tree Lighting, 4p 
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